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On November 23, Dinner 6
was held at Hotel New York
in Rotterdam, which brought
together over 50 female
STEM students and 19
diverse female role models.
The evening included insp-
iring presentations from
three role models, offering
invaluable insights from their
career journeys. The event
fostered meaningful con-
nections and facilitated the
exchange of experiences,
leaving all involved with a
truly enriching experience!

Dinner 6

Our partners

Mentorship Programme 7

MP7 kicked off at Maven Securities. The mentees dived into the
world of trading, gaining valuable insights from the Maven
Securities team.
Our first training session featured a former mentee and EU
student ambassador, accompanied by a TU Delft alumni from the
European Investment Bank. Following them, two former mentees
shared their journey from student life to work, highlighting the
importance of the mentorship program.
During Training 2, a Senior Researcher from ASML discussed her
experience navigating STEM careers as an international woman,
emphasizing opportunities at ASML for STEM graduates.
Next year training 3 is going to take place at Apolix on January
11, followed by the closing drinks on February 13!

Dear reader, welcome to our third newsletter! The year 2023 comes to an end and we would like to take a moment to revisit the
events we held in the second half of 2023 and remind you of our upcoming events in 2024! Enjoy reading and thanks for your
support!
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Introducing Librae team 23/24

Upcoming
events

11/01 
Training 3 of MP7

13/02 
Closing drinks MP7

16/05 
Librae Dinner 7

23/01 
Applications MP 8
open
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Content Manager - 
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We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Thanks for
participating in Librae events in 2023 and we hope to see you in 2024!


